INDUSTRIAL COURT OF TRINIDAD AND TOBAGO

PUBLIC NOTICE
Closure of Offices

The Public is advised that the offices of the Industrial Court of
Trinidad and Tobago will be closed on the following days:

e Monday 20t February, 2023 (Carnival Monday)
e Tuesday 21st February, 2023 (Carnival Tuesday)

Normal working hours will resume at 8:00 a.m. on Wednesday
22nd February, 2023.

Have a Safe and Enjoyable Carnival.

m Follow us on Facebook @ www.industrialcourt.org.tt; & 1 (868) 225-4288; la 1 (868) 623-6179




